From:
To: West Midlands Interchange
Subject: TR050005 Case Reference
Date: 18 March 2019 20:57:23

Dear Mr Singleton

I wanted to let you know about my objections about the building of the Gailey freight hub. As a local resident and business owner, I fear that this development will bring unnecessary upheaval to the area and damage the local environment.

Thank you for listening,

Best regards,

Ann

Ann Pemberton
Director
Open Road Learning Ltd



Hollybush House, Dunston Business Village, Stafford Road, Dunston, Stafford ST18 9AB

www.openroadlearning.co.uk

Registered in the UK 5180694 VAT. GB 816 1613 40

This email and any files transmitted with are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify us